
Issued: August 22, 2023 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

     Jackfish Road Detour 

 

A segment of the Jackfish Road will be closed on Monday August 26, 2024 from the 

Ness Road to the Blanchette Road. 

The closure is required to complete rehabilitation work and is expected to be in place for 

4 weeks pending weather. 

Construction activity will extend on the Jackfish Road 1 mile south and 1 mile north of 

the Road Closed Segment, however, traffic will be accommodated on one-lane in these 

sections of the roadway. 

Please use caution when passing construction workers and equipment. 

 


